
October 25, 2018 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

The Fountain Hills Unified School District PTO, representing Pre-school through 12th 
grades, is in the early stages of planning its 16th Annual Spring Gala, “Par-Tee Fore 
the PTO,” to be held on February 23, 2019 at Desert Canyon Golf Club in Fountain 
Hills, Arizona. 

We are reaching out to businesses such as yours for consideration of a tax-
deductible sponsorship or an in kind donation to aid us in the success of this 
event.  

The goal of our organization is to support the educational endeavors of our children 
and the hard-working teachers of our district, which is only possible through the 
generous support of fundraisers such as this. As a result of last year’s Gala, we were 
able to purchase new robotics & STEAM equipment (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art, and Mathematics), thousands of dollars in new classroom books, 
technology subscriptions, $200 to every teacher for supplies, teacher stipends for K-8 
Homework Labs and elementary librarian, new PE equipment, enrichment programs 
for teachers and students, as well as Teacher Appreciation Luncheons at all schools.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration and look forward to 
hearing from you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly. 

With Sincerest Thanks,     
Nicole Perkins 
FHUSD PTO President  
(602) 510-2767 
fountainhillspto@live.com 

Donations can be mailed to: 
FHUSD PTO 
c/o Nicole Perkins 
16805 N. Boulder Dr. 
Fountain Hills, AZ  85268 
501(c)(3) Tax ID #80-0073422




